
 

 

 

 
TO: State Clearing House 
ATT: Meng Hu 
 
RE: Withdraw of SCH Number 202420157 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The County of Tuolumne Planning Department would like to formally request to withdraw the project 
and attachments of those posted under SCH# 202420157 due to noticing errors. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheydi Gonzales 
Planner II  
County of Tuolumne 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
DEPARTMENT 

Quincy Yaley, AICP 
Director 
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